
GREAT HANWOOD PARISH COUNCIL 
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Nesscliffe 
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Email:greathanwoodpc@gmail.com 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
 

WEDNESDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 2017 AT 
7.30PM 

 
AT THE COCK INN COMMUNITY ROOM, 

HANWOOD 
 

The new Local Plan proposes that Hanwood 
be designated as a community hub meaning it 

will have some development. 
 

Come along to this public meeting where you 
can find out more and also find out about 

reviewing the Parish Plan  
 

The Local Plan is currently out for consultation until 22nd 
December 2017 – see www.shropshire.gov.uk/getinvolved 

 


